
Subarunet Announcement 

 

To: All Subaru Retailers 

From: Subaru of America, Inc. 

Date: January 31, 2020 

 

 

Owner Notification Schedule: Recalls WUV07 & WUW08 and Service Campaign WUU06 

 

Owner notification letters for Safety Recalls WUV-07 (Ascent CVT Chain Slip) and WUW-08 (Ascent, 

Forester and Crosstrek PHEV PCV Valve Cracking) will be mailing today, Friday, January 31.  In addition, 

given that a large number of these VINs are also affected by Service Campaign WUU-06 (Ascent, Legacy 

& Outback ECU Reprogramming for DTC C1424) owner notifications for this campaign will also be 

mailing today. 

 

In addition to these notifications, please be advised the following will occur: 

 

• January 31 – MySubaru alerts customers of these recalls & campaigns 

• February 3 – Recalls & campaigns appear in Care Connect communications and both SOA-

approved online schedulers – Schedule Connect and the Subaru-approved version of Xtime. If 

you need assistance with configuration, please contact your CCAM (CareConnect Account 

Manager) or DPC (Xtime Dealer Performance Consultant). 

 


